
MINUTES 

PLANNING COMMISSION 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF PORTAGE 

May 22, 2013 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Peggy Anderson, Rob Whitting, Bruce Petersen, Bob Grassechi 

 

Members Absent: Jim Gale, Bill Marlor, Ted Solden, Dave Rullison, John Logon 

 

Audience Present: Ted Grzelak, Pat Coleman, Sally Santeford 

 

Bruce Petersen called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM beginning with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Discussion Points led by Pat Coleman (UPEA): 

 

>> There was not a quorum – so no formal business could be undertaken – general discussion ensued 

concerning the Master Plan and associated future land use maps – this would just be another round of 

edits for the master plan. 

>> There was a discussion to have the formal public hearing, called by the Planning Commission, 

sometime during mid-July.  Tentatively, July 17
th

 at 6:30pm was discussed as a possible P.C. hearing 

date. 

>> The 63 day comment period for the Twp’s neighbors, Agencies, businesses, Units of Government, etc. 

has expired. 

>> Reviewed and enlarged the cross-hatched “mixed use areas” on the future land-use maps. 

>> Changed some road names/spellings on the map 

>> All the changes/edits will be done by two weeks from today. Any comments will be funneled thru the 

Supervisor and then on to Pat Coleman. All the changes will be posted on te UPEA web-site by the 12
th

 

June. 

 

Peggy Anderson  moved for adjournment, meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

 

 

 

Bruce Petersen, Acting Secretary   


